
 

THE CITY OF MAPLE RIDGE 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 9th day of November, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Laura Benson 
Corporate Officer 

 
 

Please be advised that the 
Public Hearing scheduled 
to take place on Tuesday, 

November 20, 2018 at 
7:00 p.m.  

has been cancelled 
 


